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Sherington Newsletter  

25th May 2018

TERM DATES
Summer Term 1

Monday 16th April – Friday 25th May

Half Term 

Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June

Summer Term 2

Monday 4th June – Friday 20th July

Please note school closes at 2pm on 20th July
Summer Fete 

Sunday 1st July 12:30 – 3:30pm
Attendance
Congratulations to 6A who won the attendance cup this week with 99.4% attendance.
Class Trips
Nursery visited Godstone Farm this week. We saw a range of animals; guinea pigs, rabbits, ducks, lots of big pigs and we got to stroke the horse. We also saw very large dinosaurs.
Ava said “I enjoyed looking at the piglets. It was climbing up. There were lots of piglets.”

Jonah said “ What I like about Godstone Farm is the dinosaurs because I am a paleontologist” 
Reception classes visited Greenwich Pleasaunce this week relating to their topic on growing. Children looked at trees and plants and made observational drawings that were painted back at school. 
Katy & Maia said “We drew flowers and bushes and we are going to use watercolours to paint them. We had lunch on the grass and went in the playground”
Friends of Sherington
Last chance for a Peter James board - each one raises £25 for the school! If you would like one outside your house (from 1st June to 13th July) please email your address to sarah.maybury@gmail.com by the end of TODAY. Thank you!
School Photograph Order Deadline

Please note that orders for class photographs need to be sent in by Friday 8th June AM
Double Parking

We have received complaints regarding the double parking at drop off and pick up times.  Please could we remind car users not to park on school markings or double park, this will ease congestion of the roads and ensure that all of our children and community can cross the road safely. 
We really appreciate your cooperation with this. 

Lost Property

Please can we request that your child’s name is in all items of clothing? We can then ensure that misplaced items are returned to the rightful owner.

We have quite a collection of unnamed items in the blue box (in the main reception area)
Dinner Money
Summer Term 1

£2.60 per day 

£13.00 per week

Monday 4th June – Friday 20th July
£91.00
Payments can be made via SIMS Agora www.simsagora.co.uk
Please see the school office if you require your child’s login details. 
Public Consultation Event 

Thursday 7th June

3:15pm – 7:30pm

You are invited to attend an opportunity to view exciting plans for the porposed building for the new Leigh Academy Blackheath, Old Dover Road.

The event is open to all local residents and will be held in our Creation Station. 
** GREENWICH BOOK FESTIVAL -  BANK HOLIDAY OFFER **
The Greenwich Book Festival, organised by a Sherington parent, dives into action at Charlton Lido on Thursday, June 14 then continues at the Old Royal Naval College on Friday, June 15 - Saturday, June 16. A 10% DISCOUNT on most tickets is available until 5pm on Tuesday, May 29 with code GBF18BANKHOL
Authors appearing include Young Adult stars Patrick Ness and Angie Thomas, Dolly Alderton, Blake Morrison, Philip Ardagh, Nina Stibbe, Mick Herron, Imogen Hermes Gowar. More than 17 events for children, include Paddington storytelling, the award-winning Lissa Evans on Wed Wabbit, workshops with Okido, sessions on making comics, graphic novels and unicorns. From mudlarkng to West African folktales, Toby Litt on wrestling to our Friday night Women Writers showcase, Brexit and Squeeze's Chris Difford, campervan storytelling and a South of the River quiz, we'll cover a lot of ground. Our beautiful site will be free to access, with vintage food and drink vans selling pizza, Pimms, prosecco, wraps, cakes, jerk chicken and afternoon tea on site.

Find details of our festival and its line-up at greenwichbookfest.com or through Eventbrite and please follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter.
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